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Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group 

CBD BUG 

GPO Box 2104 

Brisbane Qld 4001 

brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com 

www.facebook.com/cbdbug/ 

 
 
The Honourable Mark Bailey MP 
Minister for Transport and Main Roads 
GPO Box 2644 
Brisbane Qld 4001 
 
Via email to: transportandmainroads@ministerial.qld.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
Dear Minister  
 
The CBD BUG is a strong supporter of the Queensland road rule commonly known as the 1m 
passing law, and we know you are also. On 23/09/2016 you announced tenders for a digital device 
to measure compliance of the law. The following November on the 23rd you announced a contract 
had been awarded.  
 
The CBD BUG is eager to know the results of the use of the technology and whether it will be (or 
currently is) used to provide active enforcement of the law. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Donald Campbell 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
3rd December 2020 
 
CC 
Space for Cycling Brisbane 
Bicycle Queensland 

 


